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EIP would like to thank its clients after the firm received a highly favourable 

recommendation in the 2012 Chambers & Partners guide to leading law firms and 

practitioners.

EIP achieved a high level ranking in Chambers & Partners , which is compiled entirely on 

personal recommendations from key clients, and is considered the most highly respected 

of all guides to legal service providers.

Chambers said: “This dynamic firm has a reputation as being one of the most forward-

looking in the market, with a commercial outlook and a commitment to client service”.

In addition, Partners Jerome Spaargaren, head of the EIP Digital practice group, and 

Heather McCann, received top-tier recommendations as leading practitioners. It is the 

second consecutive year Heather McCann has been cited as a key individual within the 

firm.

Clients described Jerome as renowned for his “keen intellect”, while clients said Heather 

is “reliable, clever and good at thinking round problems”.

EIP is proud to see the key recent developments in the firm, including the six new 

practice groups which launched last year, were noted by researchers. As always, such a 

high profile accolade which is based on client opinion is highly valued by the firm, and EIP 

would like to thank all its clients for their considered praise.

With the launch of the IP litigation practice, EIP Legal, and further practice developments 

to come, EIP is looking forward to building on its success over the next year and further 
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strengthening client relationships.
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